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Comments: Dear District Ranger,

The NVTP is a collaborative effort to improve the trail system around the Gunnison/CB area to facilitate getting

riders OFF the road, bypassing private property and ranch lands, and to create a more diverse trail experience

that is sustainable and environmentally sound for ALL users. 

CBMBAs visionary plan is thoughtful and doable AND takes ALL stakeholders into account. I support

wholeheartedly 100% of CBMBAs proposals. Of particular importance is CBMBAs mission of trail sustainability

and connectivity and to enhance trail users experience, while respecting and avoiding private property and

getting riders off the roads. 

Please consider adopting all 15 of CBMBAs proposals, and thank you for embracing 9 of the proposals. Please

consider in particular a re-route of the Snodgrass trail, which links the Gothic and WA Gulch drainages. It is open

at most 4 months of the year, in spite of the majority of the trail located on public lands. There is very strong

community support for year round access to Snodgrass. 

In closing, please consider and implement ALL of CBMBAs proposals for the NVTP. 

Thank you!  David Flesher

 


